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Sheuchan Nursery Newsletter  August 2022
Welcome to your first newsletter of the new session.  We would like to take this opportunity to share some information with you regarding the Nursery.
The Nursery Team this session is made up of the following people:

Miss Douglas (Nursery Manager)
Miss Mckie (Nursery Nurse)
                 Miss Smith (Nursery Nurse)
       

Mrs Glen (Nursery Nurse)

       Miss Harvey (Nursery Nurse)
      
Mrs McCutcheon (Nursery Nurse)              Mrs Miller (Early Years Support Assistant)
Mrs Quinn (Early Years Support Assistant)  Miss Cairnie (Early Years Support Assistant)             

The Nursery will operate from 8.30am till 3.30pm.
Each Nursery Nurse will be given the responsibility for a small group of pupils and will be known as a keyworker.  

We now have an indoor and outdoor noticeboard where you will be able to access Nursery information, events, and key information.
Alongside these boards we also have information on what we are learning each week.  This will enable you to discuss with your child what they have been busy doing in the Nursery.  You can view photographs of the learning that has taken place through the various activities on the ‘Learning Wall’ which will now be included in our outside display.  We also have our ‘Big Book’ in the foyer please feel free to have a look through it at any time.
Future newsletters will be emailed to the address you provided and also posted on our school App, please download by searching ‘Jigsaw school app’.  Once downloaded please use the tab to select organisation and search Sheuchan Primary School.  Then select ‘Nursery’ and newsletters are found within the ‘files’.  We will also share them to our Sheuchan Nursery closed Facebook page, outdoor noticeboard and the school blog found at:

www.blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/sheuchanprimaryschool
Peanut Allergy 

Sheuchan Primary is a nut free School.  In School we have a child with a severe nut allergy and request that children do not bring any foods containing nuts in their pack lunches. 

The children will receive morning and afternoon snack. There are ‘piggy banks’ located at each signing in and out point. Donations are able to be made to these banks to assist us in providing high quality experiences and a wide variety of snacks for the children.
Each child has a peg in the cloakroom area.  The name cards here match the ones on their shoebox so each child can identify their own name.

Your child will have their own Personal Learning Journey (PLJ).  These are electronic and held on each keyworkers Ipad. The children and their keyworker will update their PLJ’s throughout the year and children have access to them anytime they wish. These can be accessed at any time by parents, please feel free to speak to your child’s keyworker.
Nursery Gates

For the safety of the children please close the Nursery gates behind you as you drop off and collect your child.

Visits & Excursions
We make the most of our local environment and take the opportunity to visit places within the local area. Could you please ensure that your child is suitable clothed for all weather conditions. 
Covid19

Just a friendly reminder to please by mindful of social distancing with other parent’s and Nursery staff at all times during drop offs and pick up’s.  Sanitizer will continue to be available at both gates for adults use as they enter and leave.

Some Additional Information
Could we please ask that you label all clothes, shoes and wellies please?  It makes it much easier to find lost items.

Could we please ask that your child has a pair of wellies to keep at Nursery?  These will help to keep their feet dry and their shoes clean.

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Douglas or any of the Nursery Team should you have any questions or suggestions.  We are always happy to help and adapt to suit all our families.
The Nursery Team

